
Hello IHS,  

 

It is time to choose what course you would like to take next year. As you know from previous 

years, you will request next year’s classes in Aspen. Please, carefully and thoroughly, follow 

the directions below, making sure to choose both the correct number of Primary choices AND 

Alternate choices.  

 

The course requests portal will open on Monday, April 27th and close on Monday, May 4th. You 

must post your requests by the end of day on Monday, May 4th.  

 

If you have questions on what courses would be best for you, please reach out to your teachers.  

If you have questions on how to sign up using the directions below, please contact your 

guidance counselor, Ms. Starrett, jstarrett@ipsk12.net,  Ms. Powers, cpowers@ipsk12.net, Ms. 

May, jmay@ipsk12.net, or Ms. Tivnan, ativnan@ipsk12.net. 

 

 

Rising 9th Grade Instructions 

 

Rising 10th Grade Instructions 

 

Rising 11th Grade Instructions 

 

Rising 12th Grade Instructions 
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